
 

 
 

March 1, 2024 
 
The International Federation of Air Line Dispatcher's Associations (IFALDA) invites professional 
flight dispatchers and flight operations officers worldwide to attend and participate in our Annual 
General Meeting May 7-9, 2024 in Miami, Florida USA. The IFALDA AGM will be co-sponsored 
by the European Federation of Air Line Dispatchers Association (EUFALDA).  
The meeting will be held at:  
 
Embassy Suites 
Miami International Airport 
3974 NW S River Dr. 
Miami, Florida 33142 
USA 
 
We would like to ask participants to be prepared to discuss flight dispatch and operational control 
professional standards and practices within their areas of knowledge and experience. The 
meeting is an excellent opportunity to meet other dispatchers and flight operations officers from 
around the world with the goal of sharing best practices in dispatcher training, qualifications and 
dispatch practices with the goal of worldwide operational control at the highest level of safety. 
 
Hotel Accommodations rates per night  
Standard Room Single Breakfast Included - $149.00 US Dollars 
Standard Room Double Breakfast Included - $144.00 US Dollars 
 
Booking and Registration information is available on the IFALDA website. www.ifalda.org 
 
If a visa is required, it will be the responsibility of the person traveling to obtain one.  
 
We look forward to your attendance and participation at our Annual General Meeting. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
The Executive Board of IFALDA 
 
Disclaimer: Neither IFALDA or EUFALDA assume any liability for the actions, inactions or 
financial obligations of any individual or association attending the Annual General Meeting. 
Neither IFALDA or EUFALDA sponsor any individual or association while in the host country.  

(IFALDA Mission Statement) 
"To Coordinate the Professional Efforts and to Represent the Professional Interest of the Various Aircraft Dispatcher / 

Flight Operations Officer Member Associations on a Global Level" 
www.ifalda.org 

 


